
 
 
 
 
 
 
      August 23, 2001 
 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
 Please allow me to congratulate the students, faculty, and friends of 
Lanier High School on the dedication of the new Lanier High School 
Gymnasium/Health and Physical Education Complex. 
 
 As you gather to celebrate the accomplishments of Coach Leroy T. 
Smith through the dedication of this great addition to your school, you are 
also taking a moment to create memories and make a mark in the history of 
Lanier High School. 
 
 Thank you all for your dedication and commitment to excellence in 
education.  Congratulations for a job well done, and for improving the 
quality of education for the students of Lanier High School with the 
opportunities that will be provided by this new center. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/kfg 


